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Please have your child pick THREE books written by any of the following authors to read over the summer.   
 

 

  
David Adler  

 

  
Matt Christopher  

  
Ben Baglio  

  

Andrew Clements  

  
Dear America Series 

  

Debbie Dadey  & Marcia  

Thornton Jones  

   
Aaron Johnson 

 

  

Dan Gutman  
  

 

 

 

  

  
Mary Pope Osborne   

  
James Preller   

  
Ellen Miles   

    
Ron Roy   

    

   

  

http://www.amazon.com/My-Weird-School-Daze-Control/dp/0061346071/ref=pd_bxgy_b_img_a
http://www.amazon.com/My-Weird-School-Daze-Control/dp/0061346071/ref=pd_bxgy_b_img_a


 
Next, your child should write a book report on the book they liked best. Only one book report is 

required. They will need to provide a summary (beginning, middle, and end) of the book and also tell 

about their favorite part of the book. The book report should be written on loose-leaf paper. Please 

also have your child create a cover for their report.  The cover should have a student illustration of a 

favorite scene in the story, and include the title of the book, the author of the book, and the student’s 

name. Students will bring the written report when they return to school in the fall. This will be the 

first reading assignment for third grade!  Please encourage your child to read often during the summer 

and help him/her to get off to a good start in third grade.  Note:  * During second grade your child 

may have read Flat Stanley or Nate the Great and the Monster Mess. Please do not pick a book that 

has already been read. 

 


